
 

PIACT Top Legislative Priority Signed 
Into Law, Nonadmitted Market 
Changes 

July 4th is a time for all Americans to pause and to celebrate the birth of America. This July 
4th, insurance producers in the Nutmeg State will have another reason to celebrate. PIACT’s 
top legislative priority was signed into law earlier this week by Gov. Ned Lamont!  
 
The top legislative priority for PIACT—during the 2023 legislative session—was the passage 
of legislation, H.B. 6621, which makes small, but critical changes to the process for placing 
insurance policies in the nonadmitted marketplace.  
 
This issue was PIACT-driven from the start. The concept  was raised during a PIACT 
Government Affairs Committee meeting. The idea was to remove some of the unnecessary 
administrative red tape that retail producers face when placing business in the nonadmitted 
marketplace. PIACT volunteers and staff worked tirelessly over multiple sessions to draft 
legislation, meet with legislators and regulators, and amend the proposed legislation after 
those meetings! The hard work paid off with the signing of H.B.6621, which will go into 
effect on Sunday, Oct. 1, 2023.  
 
PIACT would like to thank all the volunteers who advocated on this important issue.  
  
Learn more about this new legislation. 
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https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpia.mmsend.com%2Flink.cfm%3Fr%3DcNLv7JGqw4TIsnVm1G0ESA%7E%7E%26pe%3DN3jh375SNIdbhQcr7T9xqhaE8Q0i7uby8OtbZQpO8I9-xZIOeMA0KcHcyKAiGIX_6MHI4a__mP6NcPMX96wRTQ%7E%7E%26t%3Du8Hf8ySnCCnJhO1UVRmDKQ%7E%7E&data=05%7C01%7Csalbright%40pia.org%7Cddbc5c1359274f4d604008db797c1863%7C6da7856c5c3c4a568c798439c87feb50%7C0%7C0%7C638237346135795106%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EwEmLQcEJ4%2FufjauyNE84T81tqQ5h9IsRfd3SI%2BwS6o%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpia.mmsend.com%2Flink.cfm%3Fr%3DcNLv7JGqw4TIsnVm1G0ESA%7E%7E%26pe%3DvXWYF2dpvP_Wrat46SxltWj2onhhU4tirae8rex18K9Pwb-QoSL_vkqfhwV1IAJwQsB1wW70Cpodpd6rTvlnfA%7E%7E%26t%3Du8Hf8ySnCCnJhO1UVRmDKQ%7E%7E&data=05%7C01%7Csalbright%40pia.org%7Cddbc5c1359274f4d604008db797c1863%7C6da7856c5c3c4a568c798439c87feb50%7C0%7C0%7C638237346135795106%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=COgZr6idK4Y1ykPNv5ELxvQR4Is9rSUjkf5u0dJTXaI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpia.mmsend.com%2Flink.cfm%3Fr%3DcNLv7JGqw4TIsnVm1G0ESA%7E%7E%26pe%3Dc5M7EmZmxOywFr9vUzPcvZrgeViE4syid5PbeMIR7_b_wa6ELKIZVgfEl331GOO1YRa5Tty3H_5kdeGxWOWxPw%7E%7E%26t%3Du8Hf8ySnCCnJhO1UVRmDKQ%7E%7E&data=05%7C01%7Csalbright%40pia.org%7Cddbc5c1359274f4d604008db797c1863%7C6da7856c5c3c4a568c798439c87feb50%7C0%7C0%7C638237346135949327%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BCmARpMtY5C797Qojk3UTeTOpNoe3OnE7Vhp7TF4XDc%3D&reserved=0

